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Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

P6 Scotland Street School Museum 
 

 
In order to enhance the “Victorians” topic currently taught in class, Primary 6 will be visiting the 
Scotland Street School Museum on Wedneday 31st October.  During this visit they will 
have the opportunity to experience life in a Victorian era school.  They will leave school by 
coach at 9.30am and return at approximately 12.30pm.   
 
Pupils should wear full school uniform for the trip and should take a water bottle and snack. 
 
Please complete and return the attached consent form.  If you would like to accompany the 
classes as a parent helper, you can contact the school office on 0141 570 7040. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

Gillian McRobb 

 
Gillian McRobb 
Head Teacher 
 
 
 


